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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Revision of AACR 
 
From:  Canadian Committee on Cataloguing 
 
Subject: Breton initial articles (AACR2 E.1A) 
 
 
CCC does not object to the addition of the eight Breton articles and the addition of “Breton” to 
the list of languages for the article “un”.  However, rule E.1A states: 

 
The list does not cover articles in all languages; it covers only those in the languages 
most frequently encountered by cataloguers. 
 

Consequently, we query the criteria for determining “languages most frequently encountered” and 
whether this list will be amended as other languages of regional interests are considered for 
inclusion. 
 


